
Minutes 
Child and Family Development Faculty Meeting 

Tuesday, October 4, 2011 
12:30 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

College of Education 344 
 
 
Attendees: Jamie Brown, Vivian Correa, Suzanne Lamorey, Sandraluz Lara-Cinisomo, Deana 
Murphy, Sue Rebich, Lee Sherry, Pam Shue, JaneDiane Smith 

Evidences 
 
Evidences 2 and 3 – 3115, 5100, 3116, 5116. They will allow us to submit revisions to rubric and 
description, but not for evidence 6 because the revision was not sent in with the original email. 
 
Accreditation: 
1st evidence is their proposal (not defense) 
2nd evidence is their leadership project 
 
NCATE evidences are still being worked on. They will be coming in Fall of 2013 and will cover 
Fall 2011, Spring 2012 and Summer. 
 
Child Life Courses 
 
Almost every semester JaneDiane has students show an interest in doing Child Life internships. 
To do that, they need to have a course (in 2013) that is taught by a child life specialist. She is 
getting emails from specialists that are interested in teaching. She suggested we do a topics 
course (3800/6800) that we would offer once a year. It was decided it will be offered in Fall, 
taught by an adjunct and would have no pre-requisite or permit requirement. Suzanne with speak 
with Dr. Sherry about adding this course.  
 
Conference 
 
Deana shared with us that Vivian will be doing the afternoon keynote for the conference, and 
that she still needs 20 workshops (10 per day). 
 
CHFD 6900 Students and Committee Needs 
 
Vivian handed out an abstract of the Early Childhood Paraprofessional Preservice Professional 
Development (ECPPPD) Project and a list of research project titles for eight students that need 
defense committee members. 



 
It was decided that December 2 is the last day to defend and all materials must be submitted to 
the committee chair by November 15. 
 
OSEP Grants and CHFD 
 
Our OSEP grant did not get funded. Nine grants were funded and we were number ten. Reviews 
will come in a few weeks and Vivian will give them out to those that want them. Based on those 
reviews we will resubmit. 
 
ECPPPD is approved, and the first meeting is Thursday. 
 
B-K Consortium Meeting Update 
 
Vivian gave us a brief overview of what she learned at the meeting. The next B-K Consortium is 
in Greensboro on January 27. The alternate date is February 3. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
November 1 
12:30-2:00 p.m. 


